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June 6,2007 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Maerials Licensing Section 
Region III 
2443 WarrenvilIe Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, lL 60532 

Dear Sir: 

Please amend Byproduct material Iicense no, 21-24873-01 for a change in 
location. 

The new address will be: 2525 Robms 
Muskego% MI 49444 

A drawing of the new location is enclosed. This is a single story building without 
a basement, the floor is concrete. The hot lab contains the dose calibrator, well 
counter, lead shielded storage area., and lead shielded waste storage area. All 
procedures for the use of byproduct material will be the same as required by the 
current license. 

A close out survey for the old location wiIl be submitted for approval and release 
of the old location at the time of the move. The planned dare for the move is 
August, 2007. We request that this request be processed as soon as possible. 

Zfthere are any questions, please call our medid  physicist, Ray A Carlson, 
M.S. at (734)455-4730 office / (734)395-7361 cell. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Hopma 
Administrator 

brenda~estshorecardiology.com 
(23 1)739-9427 

cc: Ray Carl4wn 
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